
From: Vicki Flynn
To: Jackie Calicchio (She/Her)
Subject: party status request
Date: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 12:22:57 PM

Hello Jackie,
The Eagle River Coalition is requesting party status. As a nonprofit organization that supports
the health and vibrancy of the Eagle River Watershed, the Shoshone water rights are
extremely important to our community and Colorado as a whole. We are not sure who would
speak at this time, but please put my name down.
Vicki Flynn
Po Box 5740, Eagle, CO 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.
Thanks,
Vicki

-- 
Vicki Flynn
Executive Director | she/her
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